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FAO:  Parents/Carers – Year 6 

 

Dear all, 

 

We have received confirmation that Elmwood School will be holding their ‘open afternoon’ to 

Year 6 pupils as follows: 
 

 

Date:    Tuesday 28th September 2021 

 

Time:    3.30pm to 5.00pm 

 

Venue:   Elmwood School 

    King George Crescent 

    Rushall 

    Walsall 

    WS4 1EG 

 

    Tel:  01922 721081 

 
 

Please contact Elmwood School directly on the above telephone number if you would like to 

attend with your child. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Richards 

Office Manager 
 
 


